
 

 

  

   
DIVISION OF ACADEMIC AFFAIRS-PROVOST 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  January 29,2021 
 
TO:  All CSUCI Faculty 
 
FROM:  Mitch Avila, Ph.D., Provost 
  Dr. Sheila Grant, AVP for Faculty Affairs 
  Dr. Dana Baker, CFA/CSUCI Chapter President 
 
SUBJECT:  Joint CFA/CSUCI Campus Agreement to Mitigate Negative Impacts of COVID-19 

  on Post-Tenure Review for Spring 2021   

 
Thank you to all of you for doing all that you can to ensure we continue on the path of Student Success 

during this COVID-19 crisis. We have been working jointly with the California Faculty Association to 

add additional flexibility to deadlines for faculty this semester and to adjust other policies to help 

mitigate the negative impact of COVID-19 on faculty and the campus community. 

Considering the disruption, we recommend that post tenure reviews scheduled for Spring 2021 be 

postponed until the next academic year. In cases where the faculty member has submitted all required 

materials by the deadline and does not wish to delay the review, the review may proceed this year. 

 
Signature:

Email:

Signature:

Email:
Sheila Grant (Jan 31, 2021 08:47 PST)

sheila.grant@csuci.edu
Dana Baker (Feb 1, 2021 13:07 PST)

dana.baker@csuci.edu
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